From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 17 October 2014 17:48
To: Planning
Subject: FW: KT Resident re: Castle Public House

Please could you log this as an objection to 2014/5900/P
Thank you

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

!ent: !l !cto!er !!l! ll!!

To: Walsh, Jennifer
Subject: KT Resident re: Castle Public House

Dear Ms Walsh,

| wish to add my views to those already on record supporting the reinstatement,
preservation and protection of the Castle Public House at 147 Kentish Town Road.

| join all the others in expecting the history of this building to be respected, as has been
done by Camden Council by putting it on its list of HERITAGE BUILDINGS, while ensuring
that Ringley honour the Public Order demand that it, Ringley, reinstate aspects of the
Castle PH to its original features which Ringley, knowingly allowed to be destroyed. We,
Kentish Town residents, want the architectural features replaced as demanded by
Camden. We want this historic building to be used for its intended purpose as part of the
cultural heritage of our area. Ringley's lack of cognisance of the importance of this historic
pub and in not appreciating our local heritage, especially as property 'experts' operating
within our community, demonstrates a disgraceful sense of arrogance and greed. Just the
idea that Ringley would submit a new application stomping on the Council's Public Order
is contemptible and shows the utter lack of appreciation for our architectural history while
undermining any commitment to our community.

| trust that Ringley's application will be turned down and with the admonishment to that
firm that the Camden Public Order be carried out immediately. Our expectation, and
appreciation, to you and to the Council will be cbvious.

Yours sincerely,



